
Hello Friends, 

   Changes are coming quickly to the Senior Center and for our members as well.  NYS has lifted the 

mask mandate and being socially distant indoors, and to follow suit, the Village of Fayetteville has     

furnished us with new guidelines for the center.  As of May 24th, we are no longer requiring mask 

wearing or social distancing inside the center, if you are fully vaccinated. Non-vaccinated people will 

need to continue to wear a mask and socially distance if inside the building or participating in any             

activity.  If you would like to provide us with a copy of your vaccine card you can, but it not necessary to 

do so.  In effect, this means some of our programming is coming back a month sooner than expected.  

Please view the changes below and on the enclosed revised menu and event calendar. 

 Our new hours will be 10am-3pm Mon., Tues., Wed., & Fri., 10am-4pm Thurs. 

 You are still required to sign up for or sign in for any programs, meals, exercise equipment usage, or 

group events. We know this is not as convenient as popping in to participate but, it is mandatory to 

keep us all informed for our safety. 

 Exercise Class on Tues. & Thursday will be at 10:30am only. Class size increased to 10 people.  

  Exercise equipment will now be available on T-F only, sign up required, in 30 min. Increments 

 Movies will be on Wednesday’s at 12:30pm only 

 Lunches are T & W. at 12:00pm, $5.00, dine in or take out available, please specify. Dinners will still 

be on Thurs. 3:30pm-4pm, $10.00 drive thru.  Reservations are required to participate. 

 Added: Duplicate Bridge on  Monday 10am 

 Added: Movie Classic Monday at 12:30pm 

 Added: Free programs such as pitch, Mexican train, Friday coffee and conversation, Friday Game 

Day (bring a friend and choose from over 20 board games) and Book Club (book provided “The Scent 

Keeper” by Erica Bauermeister) 

 Programs returning in July are: Art, Mah Jong, Poetry, Friday Sing a Long 

 AS ALWAYS COME ENOY A FREE CUP OF FRESH COFFEE OR TEA  ANY DAY ANY TIME. 

Please if you haven’t already done so, fill out your membership form. If we don’t hear from you,             

unfortunately,  this will be our last correspondence. Many people decided not to renew due because 

we were not open. Come join us again for fellowship and fun. Thank you again for your patience and 

cooperation during these times, it has been a journey.   

         Janet Best, Director 


